
Delegation: Maureen Pilcher, re Transit (and handyDART Service) in Area F   
 
Summary: As Secretary of the Accessible Oceanside Association, I am requesting 

consideration of providing transit service to Area F - the Coombs-
Hilliers/Errington Areas. 

 
 The need for this service was discussed in an article which appeared in the PQB 

News on October 2nd, 2018 which indicated that BCTransit and the RDN 
recommended a flexible transit option for the area, and it was indicated that they 
were working to address this important need.   

 
 I am appearing as a delegation to determine the status of this initiative, and an 

approximate time frame for the service to be initiated. 
  
Action Requested:  I wish to appear as a delegation at the July 11, 2019 meeting of the Transit Select 

Committee to request that the Committee direct Staff to report on the status of 
the recommendation of BC Transit and the RDN to provide a flexible transit option 
service, to the Coombs-Hilliers/Errington Areas - Area F.  


